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Corridor EIS Archives

From: corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2006 8:18 PM
To: corridoreisarchives,
Subject: Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Comment M0019

Thank you for your comment, David Anderson.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is M0019.  Once the 
comment response document has been published, please refer to the comment tracking number 
to locate the response.

Comment Date: June 14, 2006  08:17:43PM CDT

Preliminary Draft Corridor Map  Comment: M0019

First Name: David
Last Name: Anderson
State: WA
Country: USA
Email: dave.cathy@gmail.com
Privacy Preference: Withhold address only from public record

Comment Submitted:
In reference to the June 2006 Draft map plotting potential corridors:

Due to the poor quality of the map very little specific information about the planned 
routes is discernable.

The GIS people that constructed the map have mis-ordered the layer display such that the 
private lands layer covers the actual proposed pathways of the corridors.  Because of this
it is impossible to understand the routing.

More reference points are needed, such as county boundaries.  It would also be helpful to 
see special designations like wilderness areas, wild & scenic rivers, etc.

Please post ESRI shapefiles of the potential corridors, so that individuals and groups in 
the public can make informed study of the proposals.

Respectfully,
Dave Anderson

Questions about submitting comments over the Web?  Contact us at:  
corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov or call the Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Webmaster at 
(630)252-6182.


